
CHILDREN'S AND ADULTS' CARE 
AND EDUCATION COMMITTEE

THURSDAY 21 MARCH 2019

DECISIONS

Set out below is a summary of the decisions taken at the meeting of Children's and 
Adults’ Care and Education Committee.  The wording used does not necessarily 
reflect the actual wording that will appear in the minutes.
Decisions 1.2 – 1.3 may be called in for review by a minimum of 100 people who 
live, work, study, or own a property or business in the borough. A call-in must be 
submitted in writing and identify the decision to be called in and the reason for it 
being called in. It must be apparent from the document that each person who has 
subscribed to it is clear as to the decision being called in and the reasons for the 
call-in. Each person subscribing to the call-in document must sign it individually and 
include their name and address. 
Electronic signatures are acceptable but the organisers of call-ins are strongly 
advised to gather online signatures using the petitions tool on the Council’s website 
linked below in order to help ensure compliance with the requirements of the call-in 
scheme. https://moderngov.kingston.gov.uk/mgEPetitionListDisplay.aspx?VM=2 

Call in deadline: 5pm on Thursday 4 April 2019
For enquiries, please contact:
Jean Cousens, Senior Democratic Services Officer
Tel: 0208 547 5023/email jean.cousens@kingston.gov.uk

1. Children's Centre Strategy Appendix A
Resolved that –
1. the results of the public consultation (as set out in paragraphs 12-15 

and Annex 1 of the report) on the future direction for children’s centres 
provision in Kingston are noted and considered;

2. Norbiton and Surbiton Children’s Centres are remodelled from June 
2019 and the provision of services will be offered through outreach into 
the local communities; and

3. New Malden and North Kingston Children centres are remodelled from 
April 2020 with a phased reduction in children centre activity to target 
those most in need (as set out in paragraph 10 of the report).

2. Statutory Social Care Complaints Annual Report Appendix B
Resolved that the report (and Annexes) on annual statutory social care 
complaints for 2017/18 are formally received and that any comments from the 
Committee are referred to the relevant Directors to consider.
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